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CHEVIOT MEMORIAL CEREMONY INVITATIO!

Thank you for your acceptance of our invitation to attend the
Cheviot Memorial Ceremony on 19 May 1995. I am delighted that
you are able to attend and am sure you will enjoy the day.

The Ceremony, which will take place immediately outside
Cuddystone hall, is expected to begin at 11.30 am and will
conclude approximately 15 minutes later. Due to the remote
location of the memorial and with the need to restrict the amount
of traffic in the valley, we would ask you to arrive at the
shuttle bus pick-up point (indicated on the enclosed map) by

10.45 am, from here you will be transported into the valley by
coach.

Once at Cuddystone Hall tea and coffee will be available and you
will be free to peruse the display of information and memorabilia
until the arrival of His Royal Highness the Duke of Gloucester.
We would ask that you assemble in the viewing enclosure just
ocutside the dry stome wall surrounding the memorial, a safe
distance from the road nearest the hall, by 11.25 am. Following
the ceremony their will be a further opportunity to view the
display of aircraft engines, photographs and rescuers medals
whilst enjoying refreshments served in the hall. When in the
coufines of the hall I request that you refrain from smoking.

The event will draw to a close once our Royal guest has taken his

leave at 1.15 pm, whereupon transportation will be provided back
to the car park.

Might I remind you that it is essential you remember your car
pass and invitation as a means of access to the valley, there
will be a police presence controlling entry.

Dress code for the day will be lounge suits or similar. The

wearing of military decorations is optional but is considered
appropriate.
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ceremony, accordingly individuals are encouraged not to bring
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Toilet facilities will be available if somewhat limited due to
the location. A ladies toilet is situated in the entrance to
Cuddystone Hall, with the provision of gentlemen's toilets in a
tented area outside.

Should you require any further information please don't hesitate
to call. I look forward to meeting you on 19 May.

Yours faithfully
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